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Club Information 

President: Don Bourdon 
Vice President:  Gary Pearson 

Treasurer: Seth Nagy 
Secretary: John Limbrunner 
Safety Officer: Chuck Byrd 
Field Marshall: Ron Miller 
Assistant Field Marshall:  Tony Triplett 
Intro Pilots: Seth Nagy, Vic Welland,  

        & William Bradshaw 

 

A Note From The President 
 

The Speed Rally was a huge success with 20 

pilots registered to participate. The club 
raised $100 for Hospice and over $400 for 

our treasury. Top speed was 211.8 mph. 
Next year the speed demons will be aiming 
for 225 mph. Congrats to Vic Welland for a 

job well done.  

The event was not without incident as one 

spectator had to be taken to the hospital 
with heat stroke. During these hot summer 
months please take proper precautions to 

avoid over-exposure to the sun and heat 
when at the flying field.  

The TAG events are proving to be very 
popular with the scouts. We have a full 
house for the 17 July session with 10 already 

enrolled for the final session in Aug.  

Happy Landings, 

Don 

 
 

 

Next Meeting:  

The next club meeting is  

Tuesday, July, 20 @ 7 PM at the flying 

field. 

 

Meeting Agenda 

 

Caldwell Aero Modelers Agenda 

July 20, 2010 

Welcome Everyone 

Approve Meeting Agenda 

Approve June Minutes 

Approve New Member Applications 

Reports 

    Treasurer Report 

    Membership Report 

    Safety Report 

    Field Report 

    Intro Pilot Report 

Old Business --  

    Speed Rally Report 

    Scout Camp RC Report 

    July TAG Report 

New Business -- TBD 

Announcements -- TBD 



Monthly Presentation -- FLY, FLY, FLY 

Adjourn until Aug 17th at the flying field 

Auction & Show-N-Tell 

CAM Meeting Minutes 
 

CAM Meeting Minutes 
June 15, 2010 
 

Don Bourdon called the meeting to order at 
7:01 PM. 
The meeting’s agenda was approved as 

submitted. 
The May meeting minutes were approved as 

submitted. 
New member applications – None. 
Treasurer’s report – None. 

Safety report – None. 
Field report – The runway is good and 
seems to be holding up.  Applying an asphalt 

sealer and burying the edges of the cover 
were discussed.  An attempt will be made to 
get the port-a-john serviced and the area 

around the runway bush hogged prior to the 
Speed rally. 
Intro pilot report – None. 

Old business: 
▪ TAG update – 8 Scouts are confirmed for 
the June session, 4 for July and 7 for August.  

We need 6 volunteers from CAM to assist 
with this project.  Meet at the library at 7:30 

AM. 
▪ RC Demo flight on June 21 at 11 AM at the 
Philadelphia Lutheran Church; Chris Roberts 

will do the honors. 
New business: 
▪ A privacy issue was discussed regarding the 

inclusion of the membership list (including 
phone numbers and email addresses) with 
the club newsletter.  It was approved by vote 

to include the membership list on a periodic 
basis. 
▪ The Speed Rally was discussed.  A motor 

was donated and will be raffled with a $200 

minimum.  Proceeds will be given to the club.  

Registration fees ($5) for first plane will be 
donated to the hospice; fees for additional 
planes ($3 each) will go to the club.  Eddie at 

Planes, Trains and Automobiles has donated 
several nice gifts that will be given to 
participants. 

 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:40 PM. 

Next meeting will be Tuesday, July 20 at 

7:00 pm at the flying field. 
 

 
A little humor from around the patch: 

 
SHE WAS SO BLONDE THAT SHE......  
 

1. Took her new scarf back to the store 
because it was too tight.  
 

2. Couldn't learn to water ski because she 
couldn't find a lake with a 
slope.  

 
3. Can't work in a pharmacy because the 
bottles wont fit into the 

typewriter.  
 
4. Got excited because she finished a jigsaw 

puzzle in 6 months 
and the box said "2 to 4 years."  
 

5. Was trapped on an escalator for hours 
when the power went out.  

 
6. Couldn't call 911 because she couldn't find 
an "11" on any phone 

button.  
 
7. When asked what the capital of California 

was, she answered "C."  
 
8. Burnt her nose bobbing for French Fries.  

 
Be safe - John  


